NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE

Retention of the Title “The Honourable”
Her Excellency the Governor-General of New Zealand, acting under delegated authority from Her Majesty The
Queen, has approved the retention of the title “The Honourable” by
Peter Frederick Arthur Woodhouse
in recognition of his service as a Judge of the High Court of New Zealand.
Dated at Wellington this 20th day of July 2018.
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